
Welcome to NCC (Term 1 newsleter) 

Posted on 5 Feb 2024. 

Dear Parents/ Guardians, 

We would like to warmly welcome your child/ ward to the NCC family. 

Thank you for your con�nued support. 

We hope that NCC will provide your child/ ward with a rewarding, fun and unforgetable experience. 

Please refer to the document atached for more photos and updates about our NCC ac�vi�es. 

Best regards, 

Mr Christopher Hoan 
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